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Dear Santa Rosa City Council,

I am writing on behalf of Berkeley Firefighters Local 1227 to advocate for
a fair and equitable contract for the dedicated firefighters of Santa Rosa.
These brave individuals put their lives on the line every day to ensure the
safety of our community and deserve a contract that reflects their vital
contributions and sacrifices.

We urge the Council to negotiate in good faith and ensure that the
firefighters receive the compensation and support they have earned. A fair
contract is essential for maintaining morale and ensuring the continued high
level of service that the Santa Rosa community relies on.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Amory Langmo 

President 
 

Berkeley Firefighters Local 1227
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